
   



  



   



   



SUNDAY, JUNE 12 The Most Holy Trinity   
 
MASS INTENTIONS/SCHEDULE    
MONDAY, JUNE 13 St. Anthony of Padua 
7:30AM Rosary  
8:00AM Mass L/D Virgil Hageman family, Ann  
                       Bockrath, L/D Cleo & Kathleen 
                       Schroeder family 
TUESDAY, JUNE 14  
7:30 AM Rosary 
8:00 AM Communion Service-Don Inkrott 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 15 
7:30AM Rosary  
8:00 AM Communion Service-Don Inkrott 
6:30-7:30PM Adoration 
THURSDAY, JUNE 16  
7:30AM Rosary 
8:00 AM Communion Service-Don Inkrott 
FRIDAY, JUNE 17 
7:30 AM Rosary 
8:00 AM Fred Schroeder(AN), L/D Jeannette Meyerhoffer family 
12:00 PM Rosary 
6:00PM Wedding Rehearsal-Kelsi Salisbury 
SATURDAY, JUNE 18 
8:30AM Confessions 
1:00PM Wedding Goecke-Mangas 
4:00PM Confessions 
4:30PM Karin & Paul Steschulte, Oscar Schnipke, L/D Tom Benning Family 
SUNDAY, JUNE 19 The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 
 8:00AM Andrew Schroeder, Kathy Verhoff,  

L/D Mildred & Tom Nienberg Family,  
Albert & Elizabeth Roof Family, Larry Kirkendall & Jeff King, 

                Victor Duling, Meryl Hoffman, Jenny Roberts 
9:15AM – 10:15 AM – Adoration & Benediction – Corpus Christi Sunday Holy Hour 
10:30AM L/D Tom & Velma Balbaugh Family, L/D Don & Bea Hovest 
                family, Betty Birkemeyer 
 
The love of God is being poured forth into our hearts. Open yourself to receive and share that love.  Is 
God calling you to spread love through a Church vocation? (Romans 5:1-5) 
 
For those discerning a call to priesthood or religious life, may they seek the wisdom of God, we pray. 
 
READINGS FOR NEXT SUNDAY  June 19 
Gn 14:18-20     1Cor 11:23-26     Lk 9:11b-17 
  



 
 

Today we celebrate the Most Holy Trinity. Father, Son, and Holy Ghost. Jesus tells 
his disciples today, “But when he comes, the Spirit of truth, he will guide you to 
all truth. He will not speak on his own, but he will speak what he hears, and will 
declare to you the things that are coming.” God is always trying to inform us on 
what he expects and what will bring us life. Jesus tells us that he is the way, the 

truth, and the life. The world is not always truthful. Sometimes we wonder if 
people are telling us the truth. The media is sketchy at times. We know the media has an agenda 
and it is usually political. The truth is not always found in the media. In the media bad news is 
good news and good news is no news.  
God wants us to have all truth. Some say it can’t be done, so they settle for what the world offers and 
they become discontent. God can do all things and he can certainly inform us on truth and in the ways of 
God. I believe that some people do not want to know the truth. They build their own reality that fits their 
pleasurable way of life. Some don’t want to change and they want to be the king or queen of their own 
world. This was true during Jesus’s time. The pharisees, sadducees, and the scribes built their own world 
where they were the interpreters of reality. They wouldn’t even let God be God. Being open to the 
Father, Son, and Holy Spirit means that we will feel vulnerable at times but it will not last long. We just 
have to keep saying to ourselves, “Jesus I trust in you.” Then peace will come upon you.  
I want to thank all of you for letting me serve in your parish. Thanks for being present at my going away 
party. It is going to be hard to leave here. It is like a time of mourning. All of you taught me so much. I 
believe I taught you some things also. We truly need one another. We grow together as one Christian 
family and we serve the world together. Please keep me in your prayers as the years go by. I will 
remember all of you also. Keep praying that rosary. God bless you all.   Fr. Tony 
 
WEEKDAY SERVERS: 
Mon.  8:00 AM:  Eddie Duling, Roger Schroeder 
Tue.   8:00 AM: Communion Service 
Wed.  8:00 AM: Communion Service 
Thu.  8:00 AM:  Communion Service 
Fri.    8:00 AM: Aubrey Siefker, AJ Siefker, Carly Siefker 
 
                            Next Sunday June 19 
SUNDAY SERVERS:  
Sat.    4:30PM:  Carson Faber, Chase Faber, Brock Crumrine 
Sun.   8:00AM: Hayden Kaufman, Justin Kahle, Anthony Kahle 
Sun. 10:30AM: Parker Heckman, Dylan Giesswein, Dylan Siefker 
ATTENTION: REVISED Weekend Mass Server schedule was resent out this week, please check 
your emails or our parish website under Ministry Schedules for the revised schedule.  Thanks!  
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS                   LECTORS 
  4:30  Doug Deitering                  Sharon Meyer 
           Diane Deitering                          Chris Schroeder 
  8:00  Deb Leopold                              Andy Gray 
           Steve Leopold                  Deb Schroeder 
10:30  Julie Grismore                                             Emilee Horstman 
           Jane Moening                                 Doug Karhoff 

From the 
Desk of  

Fr. Tony 



SUNDAY GIFT BEARERS:  
Sat.  4:30 PM: Dick Siefker 
Sun. 8:00 AM:  Dennis Karhoff 
Sun. 10:30 AM: Jim Meyerhoffer 
JUNE USHERS:  
Sat.    4:30 PM:  Brian Grime, Richard Schmitz 
Sun.   8:00 AM: Tom Morman, Tony Maag 
Sun. 10:30 AM: Jerry Recker, Al Hueve 
COUNTERS FOR SUNDAY: 3 
COMMUNION TO MEADOWS: Deb Burwell, Don Stechschulte 
ROSARY NEXT SUNDAY:  Ginny Schroeder & Karen Parker 
JUNE FUNERAL ROSARY LEADERS: Helen & Leon Meyer, Rose Ann & Kenneth Kaufman, 
Alice Swetland, Virgil & Mary Lou Rieman, Henry & Jane Kaufman 
WANTING TO GET INVOLVED IN OUR PARISH:  BECOME A DISTRIBUTOR, LECTOR, 
USHER, OR AN ADULT SERVER? If you are interested, please call the rectory 419-538-6928. We 
would certainly appreciate your help.  
 
RCIA INTEREST – Our next session will start in September,  
6:00 – 7:30pm, in our parish center.  These sessions are open to all interested persons – those wishing to 
become a Catholic and for Catholics who wish to up-date themselves.  We welcome you.  If you are 
interested, please call the rectory 419-538-6928 to sign up.   

CEMETERY PLOTS 
Effective July 1, 2022  NEW cemetery plot prices for St.  John’s cemetery. 
 
ATTENTION ALL EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION: Every two years 
the Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion need to be re-commissioned. We will have 
commissioning next Sunday, Corpus Christi June 18/19 at all Masses. Your certificates will be located 
on the communion rail. Thank you to all of you for your dedication to your St. John’s Parish Family. 
 
Father Tony’s last weekend Masses will be June 25th/26th.  His last weekday Mass will be 
Wednesday, June 29th. 

 
 
     Sacred Heart of Jesus,  
           Pray for Us! 
 
 

  



 
“May Jesus be the love of our hearts.”       St. Gaspar del Bufalo 
 

Adult Faith Information 
Jeanette Schroeder – Coordinator  

Diana Meyer, Jeanne Schram, Marlene Kleman,  
                          Deacon Don and Elaine Inkrott      

  
LEARN HOW TO EMBRACE THE GIFT OF THE EUCHARIST 

Presented by Bishop Cozzens 
Session Titles – 1)Intro. 2) Eucharist as Sacrifice 3) The Real Presence of Christ in the Eucharist 
4) What is Holy Communion 5) Our Response 6) Transformation- The Eucharist is a Mystery to 

be Lived 7) Eucharistic Revival in Your Parish 8) Conclusion 
Wed. Mornings July 6, 13, 20, 27 at 8:40am (after 8:00am Mass) in St. John’s Parish Center 

OR 
Wed. Evenings July 6, 13, 20, 27 at 7:30pm in St.  John’s Parish Center                                         

To Create a new FORMED account 
Visit FORMED.org .   

Click Sign Up, then sign up as a parishioner.   
To find our parish type in zip code 45848 or Glandorf.   

Enter your email – and you’re in! 
 Already have a FORMED account 

Visit FORMED.org .  Click Sign In – upper right corner 
Have questions?  Call 419-890-3724 

 

BANNS:  
         I Megan Siefker, of this parish, daughter of Carl & Diane Siefker 
           & Joseph Karhoff, of Sts. Peter & Paul, Ottawa, son of  
            Dan & Jan Karhoff 
         II Olivia Rump, of this parish, daughter of Jason & Lori Rump  
           & Logan Miller, of this parish, son of Jason & Erin Miller 
         II Madalyn Lehman, of this parish, daughter of Nick and Chris 
            Lehman & Kyle Heuerman, of Holy Family, son of Tim and 
            Beth Heuerman 
        III Madeline Goecke, of Sts. Peter & Paul, Ottawa, daughter of  
          Kevin & Marcia Goecke & Ross Mangas of St. Mary’s,  
          Leipsic, son of Douglas & Denise Mangas 
 
WELCOME TO THE NEWLY BAPTIZED IN CHRIST:  
Thomas Richard Vorst, son of Adam and Jill Vorst 
CONGRATULATIONS TO PARENTS & GODPARENTS! 

 
GOD BLESS THE NEWLY WEDDED 
Mr. & Mrs. Jason (Lauren Buddelmeyer) Schnipke 

 
 

http://formed.org/
http://formed.org/


THANK YOU 
Thank you to all who helped make this years VBS a success this past week! Thank you to the station 
leaders and student helpers, crew leaders, extra helpers, registration helpers, snack crew,  Michelle, 
Ashley, Fr Tony, Deacon Don, and of course the children who loved learning about God and his word. 
What a God sighting you were to all of us! Thank you to all the parents for supporting this program as 
well. 2022 VBS Committee. 
 
THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU to the following Ashley Duling, Mary Ellen Halker, 
Louie Halker, Glandorf Fireman,  Knights of Columbus of Ottawa, Kathy Moening, Dave Lauth, Karen 
and Smokie Schroeder, Town & Country Flowers, The Scoop on Main,  Jeff Ellerbrock and Bob 
Meyerhoffer for being great MC’s at the event, all the speakers (Mary Ellen Halker, CCD teachers and 
students, Sonia Siefker, Mike Karhoff, Eddie Duling, Deacon Don Inkrott, Matt Halker, Ashley Duling, 
and St.  John’s Choir - everyone did a wonderful job) , for the parishioners who provided the pictures or 
picture collages AND FOR ALL THE WONDERFUL VOLUNTEERS who assisted with setup of 
the tables (early in the morning), decorating(early in the morning), cutting the cakes, reseating tables, 
monitoring trash cans, clean up of tables and napkins,  handling left overs and clean up the hall after 
such a beautiful day!  St.  John’s parishioners are truly amazing and a gift to St.  John’s parish.   Again, 
Thank You!!!!!! 
       

Grade School CCD Information 
 
 Message from Tammy Schmitz for Grade School K-4 Religious Education  email at 
k4ccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
 
 

Jr. High CCD Information 
Message from Mindy Recker for Jr. High Coordinator  email at jrhighccd@glandorfstjohns.com 
 
Mark your calendars!  Confirmation for 2022 will be on Sunday, September 25th at 2:00 pm with 
Monsignor Kubacki.  Please notify your sponsors. 
 
 

High School CCD Information 
Message from Ruth Gerding Coordinator of High School CCD 
 
Ruth Gerding, Coordinator of HS CCD 
567-204-1275 
 

Youth Information 

mailto:k4ccd@glandorfstjohns.com
mailto:jrhighccd@glandorfstjohns.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

LIVING CHRIST CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 
St. John the Baptist Parish is currently participating in Living Christ, the Diocese of Toledo’s capital 
and endowment campaign. Monies raised will help support and enhance ministries that will support 
our clergy, Catholic charitable outreach, youth, and young adult ministry, lay leadership initiatives, 
and Holy Rosary Cathedral. This historic campaign will empower the people and parishes of the 
Diocese of Toledo to foster holy families, holy vocations, and holy disciples.  Our goal is $820,000. 
To date, 15% of our parish families have said YES! to supporting the campaign. Please prayerfully 
consider your own participation in this campaign. This coming week, if you haven’t already received 
your campaign packet, you will via the mail. Please review, pray, and return your completed pledge 
form. 
Ready to turn in your completed pledge form? Here are a couple of ways to return your pledge form? 

1.        Contact your campaign visitor for them to pick-up your pledge form  
2.        Drop it in the offertory basket 
3.        Drop it at the Parish Office 

 

I messed up on Father Tony’s farewell party.  Alice Diemer asked to talk at the event and I 
forgot to put her on the list.  I am very sorry, Alice.  Here is what she wanted to say to Father 
Tony….. 
             On an early Sat. morning of Park Fest in 2011, Fr.  Tony called me about providing 
funeral Luncheons for parishioners who lost family members since the parish now had use of 
the Cafeteria.  We talked about caterers and such.  I think Fr.  Tony asked me to be the 
chairman (to long ago to remember).  Told him I would consider it, but I felt that I needed a 
co-chairman.  I went to Park that night and talked to Darlene Miller- asked her if she would be 
interested in co-chairing this undertaking.  She said “Yes”.  Called Fr.  Tony the next week and 
set a time with him to discuss food prices, menu and cost to families.  Fr.  Tonys’ idea was to 
provide a service not to make money.  He thought family of the deceased should hire a caterer, 
I think Fr.  Tony was surprised to hear that I thought I could cook the meal with the help of 
volunteers, cost to families would be cheaper As I would also volunteer my time.  We contacted 
ladies in the parish to prep food, bring desserts, serve and clean up.  On Oct. 11, 2011 we 
served the first luncheon and all went well.  Since then we have served almost 200 luncheons.  
We have currently 75 men and women who volunteer to Work at the luncheons and 65 
volunteers who bring desserts.  THANK YOU to all the volunteers and a special thanks to 
Darlene Miller for saying “YES”.  We couldn’t do this without each and everyone of you.  And 
to Fr.  Tony, I am most grateful to you for trusting my ability to cook for a large group of 
people – a skill I didn’t know I had.  May God bless you with good health and happiness in 
your new assignment.                                                                                Alice Diemer 



 
SUNDAY, JUNE 12 The Most Holy Trinity  
FERVORINO As the Father “sent his son into the world” so parents send their children into the world 
“so that the world might be saved.” This is the missionary role of the Christian family. Your family is a 
school where your children develop convictions which enable them to make a difference in the world. 
 

2022  GRAND-orf Club drawing will be June 12, there will be no coffee and donuts due to 
Fresh Whole-Hog Sausage Breakfast  Extra blue tickets are in the racks in the church 
vestibules. Thanks! 

 
The Friends of the Putnam County District Library are sponsoring a Chicken BBQ Dinner from 
11AM to 1PM on Sunday, June 12 at the Ottawa Library location, 136 Putnam Parkway. Presale tickets 
only for $10.00 are 
available by calling 419 538 6592 or email -klokuley@woh.rr.com. 
Proceeds will benefit all Putnam County District Libraries. 
 
TECHNOLOGY COORDINATOR Opening - Sts. Peter & Paul Catholic School has an opening for a 
Technology Coordinator position.  Hours will average 35 – 38 hours per week during the school year 
with a reduced schedule during summer months.  Applicants should send resume to Sts. Peter & Paul 
Catholic School, 320 N. Locust St., Ottawa, OH, Attn:  Connie Niese.  Deadline to apply is June 15, 
2022. 
 
LUNCH IN THE PARK at Ottawa Senior Citizens Center 
1035 East Third Street Ottawa, Ohio 45875 on June 16, 2022 for Lunch 11:00-1:00. Dine or Carry out.  
Call 419-523-5593. 
 
Fair Week – June 20 – 25 . If you would like to donate any religious books or items for the booth, please 
call Deacon Don Inkrott at (419) 615-0892.  Please donate the items by June 17, 2022.  Please come and 
check out our parish fair booth at the Putman County Fair.  
 
Teaching Position Open for 2022 - 2023 ~ St. Anthony of Padua School is seeking a passionate 
individual to fill a 7/8 Math/Science position for the upcoming school year. Applicants must have a 
desire to teach in a Catholic school environment and the ability to differentiate instruction to meet the 
needs of all students. Candidates must be willing and able to collaborate with other staff members and 
the administration. Please email a cover letter, resume, and 3 professional references to Nancy Dukes, 
at dukesn@stanthonyschool.info.    Applications will be accepted until June 30th. 

Thank you to all those that joined us for TMIY "THY KINDGOM COME", YEAR 9. Fall 
Sessions will start back up in September, watch the bulletin for details.  
All men are welcome. We invite you to join us whether it's for 1 week or every week!!! Help us 
build strong catholic men in all of our parish!    Login to your online access to review or catch-up 
on any of the previous years. Share them with friends and family! For more information, contact 
Mike Karhoff @ mbkarhoff@bright.net or 419-796-0763. 
 

mailto:dukesn@stanthonyschool.info
mailto:mbkarhoff@bright.net


MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Our parish will be having a monthly Bible study for mothers & teen 
daughters.  Discovering My Purpose is a six-session Bible study designed for 
girls in their tween/teen years. This Bible study opens girls ' eyes to their 
unique purpose, gifts, and God's love. This program is a fabulous tool to help 
girls discern where God is calling them to be world-changers. More 
information coming soon! Text Stacey Bennett 567-376-0125 for more 

information. 
 
Child Abuse or Neglect - All suspected or actual acts of physical or sexual child abuse, or neglect must 
be reported to the Putnam County Children’s Services Board first by calling 567-376-3780, ask for a 
Social Services worker.  If after office hours, call the Sheriff’s Dept. at 419-523-3208 or 419-523-
5346.  They have a beeper number to contact a caseworker after office hours.  The person who witnessed 
or was told is to be the person to make the call.  The supervisor (Business Manager, Coordinator of Rel. 
Ed. High School, Rel. Ed. Elementary, Preschool or Youth Group) can be present if requested.  When 
appropriate, next call parents and notify pastor if not already notified.  If abuse is by a teacher, parish staff, 
or volunteer, report incident to Diocese of Toledo after County Caseworker has been notified. Diocese 
Case Manager is Frank DiLallo 419-244-6711 (800-926-8277) ext. 122, or 419-243-2150 private line. 
Those who are supervising youth are mandated reporters. 
 

 ATTENTION TO EUCHARISITIC MINISTERS 
Mercy Health St. Rita’s is seeking Volunteers interested in serving as Extraordinary Minsters 
of the Holy Communion.  If interested please contact the Spiritual Care Department at St. 
Rita’s at: Janice Burns-Watson at (419)226-9481 or jlburns-watson@mercy.com. We look 
forward to hearing from those who feel called to this very special ministry. 

 
Diocese of Toledo Youth and Family Cedar Point Day (Friday, June 24, 2022) Come celebrate Mass 
in the park! The family and youth Cedar Point day will be open to all families and youth groups in the 
Diocese. Mass will begin at 10:15a.m. at the Lakeside Pavilion, which is located near the Windseeker. 
Mass is open to season passholders as well as those who need to purchase day tickets!  Discounted tickets 
are available for $43.20 www.cedarpoint.com/save (case sensitive)Username: CPTDIOCESE Password: 
tdiocese 
 
Kids grief camp hosted by Pathways counseling center. The camp is called Good Grief fun camp and 
it is for kids ages ~ 6-13 who have lost loved ones or people close to them recently and could use some 
help coping with that loss. It is only a one day camp on July 13th from 9am-3pm. There will be fun 
activities and games that allow kids to interact with counselors and other children who are in similar 
situations to help make sense of their loved ones being gone. Anyone interested can call PCHH at 419-
523-4449 or email dbuss@pchh.net to register their children. We are asking people to please sign up 
ASAP to allow for proper planning and accurate numbers to best accommodate the kids. Attached is the 
flyer for the camp as well if you would like to use that. 
  

mailto:jlburns-watson@mercy.com
http://www.cedarpoint.com/save
mailto:dbuss@pchh.net


 
Remember Those Who Have Gone Before Us- June 12-18 
Mary L Halker 6/12/86 
Elmer L German 6/12/94 
Stanley A Hovest 6/12/01 
Kyle John Maag 6/13/83 
Verena M Strauer 6/13/95 
Ronald J Meyer 6/13/10 
Debra A Kuhlman 6/13/14 
Cletus J Homier 6/14/88 
John R Fox 6/14/96 
Alma M Eversole 6/14/07 
Daniel J Thompson 6/14/18 
William L Karhoff 6/15/13 
Paul T Stechschulte 6/16/10 
 

Gertrude E Hoffman 6/16/12 
Rev Fr Cleo S Schmenk 6/16/17 
Lee Gerard Palte 6/17/70 
Mary Anna Rieman 6/17/78 
Donald S Maag 6/17/88 
Frederick S Schroeder 6/17/09 
Lavern J Karhoff 6/17/15 
Robert C Quinn 6/17/17 
Lucy C Meyer 6/18/70 
Anna Mae Nienberg 6/18/71 
Frank A Sispera 6/18/01 
Mary I Schunn 6/18/06 
Mary C Nartker 6/18/14 
Robert J Molgaard 6/18/15 

 
 
Mustard Seed Gift Shop normal business hours: 
Tues, Thurs, & Fri 9:00am - 5:00pm; Wed 12:00pm to 8:00pm; 
Sat 8:00am - 1:00pm  www.mustardseedgiftshop.com       
Store 53Brenda Maag 419-235-3106          Julie Barlage 419-303-5366 

 
 

 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
June 5, 2022 Collection 

Adults $8,793.00 Auto Electronic Giving $1,931.25 
Loose $1,148.00 Children $101.40   Total: $11,973.65 

Thank you to all of you who have been continuing to make your weekly/monthly contributions to your St. John’s 
parish family and for sharing your treasure, time, & talent with your St. John’s parish family! We are most 
grateful!  Heartbeat needs size 4 Pamper pure protection or Hello bello diapers  & boys/girls 2T or 3T Girls 

Summer clothes and summer pajamas.

http://www.mustardseedgiftshop.com/


St. John the Baptist Catholic Church                     
GLANDORF, OHIO 

St.  George Deanery / Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Pastor: Rev Tony Fortman, C.PP.S.  Deacon:  Don Inkrott  Business Manager: Ashley Duling  Administrative Assistant: Michelle 
Horstman  Music:  Dan Ellerbrock Maintenance:  Joe Schroeder Janitors:  Louie Halker(Church), Mark Kaufman (Parish Center) 
Cemetery Caretaker-Manager:  Jeff Gerding 

                                            

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REGISTRATION-New members should register as soon as possible. Moving out? - please inform the rectory.   
INTERESTED IN SERVING YOUR PARISH?  If you are interested in becoming a Lector, Extraordinary Minister, Usher or in any other way please call the rectory 419-
538-6928.   
PARENT SESSIONS are required by the Toledo Diocese for Infant Baptism, Confirmation, First Eucharist, and First Penance.  
PARENTAL BAPTISM CLASS – Next classes will be  September 18, from 9:00 – 10:30 AM, in room 15, in the parish center - presented by Deacon Don Inkrott. Pre-
register by calling rectory (419-538-6928 ).  Stop by rectory to pick up your book.  
WEDDINGS: The Toledo Diocese requests all dates be set at the rectory at least 6 months in advance. Pre-Marriage Class required. Parties who recently joined our parish 
who do not live within our parish boundaries, or who do not belong to a family already registered in the parish; need to be aware that we cannot schedule a wedding date until 
six months after the time of registration.  The normal six-month preparation period would apply from that point. Normally only parishioners and those related to our parishioners 
marry here. Any other person needs prior permission of his/her pastor.  
MARRIAGE PREPARATION CLASS Glandorf St. John’s will be having a 1—day class here in our cafeteria on Sunday, November 6, 2022 starting with the 10:30 Mass. 
This is a mandatory, 1-day class. Please register by calling the rectory.  

ST. JOHN’S CONTACTS 
Rectory               538-6928                                    Coordinator of Grade School K-4 Religious Education (Tammy Schmitz)   538-6335 
E-mail:             admin@glandorfstjohns.com                          Coordinator of Jr High School 5-8 Religious Education (Mindy Recker)     538-6897 
Fax:              538-6147                                                           Coordinator of High School Religious Education (Ruth Gerding)                 538-6897 
Web Page           www.stjohnglandorf.org                                    Pre-School Administrator/Lead Teacher (Lori Rump)                  538-6264 
 Mustard Seed      538-7220                                                            Youth Director (Colleen Halker)                                                                       538-7268 

mailto:admin@glandorfstjohns.com
http://www.stjohnglandorf.org/

